
FELIX E. SALINAS
ATTORNEY AT LAW

3326 CANAL
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77003

CA 3-5106

April 4, 1967

Dear Doctor,

It was nice hearing from you and, believe me, I've beendoing my best in trying to keep up with my correspondence. Well,I also received a letter from Mr. Casarez of San Antonio. Longbefore this, however, Nick and myself have been talking aboutre-activating the groups here. You see, Nick started with us in thislaw firm, but has recently left us and has been working for theDistrict Attorny's Office in the Juvenile Division. So I don't seehim everyday and the last time I saw him he promised me thelist of the old members. I should get all the information by theend of this week. We are going to call a meeting and elect of-ficers by the latest next week.
Since I am not aware of all the changes since I became in-

active, please advise me as to the dues. I don't know what amountis retained by the local chapter, how much is sent to the State
Office and how much is sent to the National Office. If I could getthis infromation by the time I call the meeting, I would appreciateit. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Fellx
cc: State Chairman


